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Re:  

The NYS 3-8 ELA exams have concluded with a bit of a struggle on the second day as the 
reading and writing portion was a grueling process for several grade levels.  However, the vast 
majority of the students worked incredibly hard and put forth their best efforts for the test.  We are 
making preparations for the NYS Math exams as well as they will be starting on the Tuesday and 
Wednesday after we return from Spring Break. 
We just concluded interviews for our school counselor position, ELA, and social studies positions.  
We had several good candidates for each and we able to lock up a nice social studies teacher.  I 
am currently awaiting confirmations from 2 of the individuals for the other positions and my hope is 
by Monday night (tonight), I will have confirmations from the individuals we extended the job offers 
to. 
 

In athletics, softball and baseball seasons have started and the kids are finally able to get outside 
consistently for practices and games.  Modified games will also be starting soon.  We also have 
the fence company coming this week to begin the early stages of installing the new baseball and 
softball fence for both fields and we are hoping to be able to accomplish this over the Spring 
Break.  Fingers crossed on the weather. 
I have also been working to finalize the schedule for the boys’ and girls’ soccer tournaments and 
also scheduling non-league games for basketball. 
 
In CSE, we have been continuing to work on annual reviews on Tuesdays and Thursdays each 
week and we should be completing them by the end of May with a few transitions meetings taking 
place in June. Nothing has arisen in the meetings so far, to bring concern to the building and the 
district.  All services and needs can be continued to be met with the programs and supports we 
currently have in place. 


